
Historic Houses of Worship off the
Merritt Parkway

Wednesday, June 9 at 6:30 pm
Fairfield County's houses of worship tell us much about how local
communities founded and grew. Join the Merritt Parkway
Conservancy for a virtual architectural tour of some of the most
interesting examples connected by a scenic byway designed for
"pleasant transit."

Our presenter Wes Haynes is Executive Director of the Merritt
Parkway Conservancy, a non-profit, member-supported organization
committed to the protection and stewardship of Connecticut’s
largest and most heavily used cultural resource.


